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Predatory offender in Tonka Bay
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A level three predatory offender is living in
Tonka Bay, according to South Lake
Minnetonka Police Department officials.

Christopher Obrien Bogan, 31, was convicted
of engaging in sexual contact, including
penetration, with a 13-year-old girl. According
to information from the Minnesota
Department of Corrections, Bogan lured the
girl, who did not know him, through
manipulation and "gained compliance through
physical force.”

Bogan served his sentence and was released in
2010. The public is being informed because he
has moved to the vicinity of Tonka Bay Road
and Woodduck Lane in Tonka Bay.

. . South Lake Minnetonka Police will hold a
Christopher Obrien Bogan public meeting about Bogan at 6 p.m.
Wednesday, Aug. 17 at the Southshore Center,
located at 5735 Country Club Road in
Shorewood.

Christopher Obrien Bogan

Police officials may not direct Bogan about
where he may live, work or go to school,
according to a notification from the
department. It also notes that officials do not
want to increase fear in the community, but
they believe that “an informed public is a safer
public.”

People with questions about Bogan may call
the police department at 952-474-3261. More
information about sex offenders may be found
on the Minnesota Department of Corrections
website at www.doc.state.mn.us.
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